
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2022  

   Upcoming 
Events! 

 

June 2nd - UPK Field Trip 

 

June 7th- Preschool 

graduation  

 

June 6-10th– tie dying      

t-shirts  

 

June 17th- beach blast 

water day!  

 

June 21st- end of year 

field day & picnic 

 

June 22nd- last day of 

UPK 

 

June 27th- official first 

day of summer camp!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 
 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Robin from our Ward Road location! 

Miss Robin has been a part of our Bunny Bunch 

team for almost two years now and has proven 

herself to be a wonderful and reliable asset to our 

team! Miss Robin primarily works with our Pre-K 

kiddos and has been doing an amazing job preparing 

all of them for Kindergarten. She has created a 

fun and loving classroom that all of her students 

look forward to coming into each day. Miss Robin 

does a fantastic job at coming up with creative 

and engaging activities & games for the children. 

Her kind, silly and loving personality are just a few 

of the reasons the kiddos enjoy being around her! 

Since starting with us, Miss Robin has never called 

in, is always on time and is always willing to come in 

early or stay late whenever needed. Miss Robin is 

always willing to lend a helping hand around the 

center wherever it is needed. She is definitely 

someone we can depend on and we are grateful for 

all she does for the children and for the center. We 

appreciate all of Miss Robin’s hard work and we 

love having her as a part of our Bunny Bunch 

team! Congratulations Miss Robin, we love you!!! 

Notes from 

the 

Directors… 

We are so happy 

to finally be 

reaching 

summer! The 

kids have lots 

to do this 

month as we 

prepare for the 

summer! Lots of 

fun themed 

days are in 

store!  

Just a 

reminder: 

tuition is always 

due the Friday 

before the 

week of 

attendance. 

Thank you!  

 

If you may 

have any 

questions, 

please call the 

office at 

(716)731-

5948! 

Happy Birthday!!! 

Happy 2nd birthday to Zachary! 

Happy 3rd birthday to Liliana, 

Mason, Cormac, Crew, Owen J., and 

Ja’Ceon! Happy 4th birthday to 

Mallory, Luke, and Timothy! Happy 

5th birthday to Emilia, Bryce, 

Eloise, Jack, Zoe, and Ian! Happy 

9th birthday Gionni! And lastly, 

happy 11th birthday Gurshaun!  

 

 

Star Students! 
Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be available to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other STAR 

qualities! 😊 

Our wnderful Star Students this month are… 

INFANTS:  Grace   

TODDLERS:  Rory   

PRE-K 3: Octavia & Gabriel  

UPK: Lee, Renesmae, Milania, Jasmine, 

Reagan, Isabelle, Fitzgerald, Paislee, Mason, 

Noeme, & Micah  

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month: 

Butterflies & Bumblebees!  

Miss Pam and the babies will be kept busy as they 
begin learning all about butterflies and 

bumblebees. They will be reading fun stories, 
singing songs, and doing fun crafts! They will be 

making crafts such as footprint butterflies, 
honeycomb beehives, and making play-dough! The 
infants will also be working hard on their Father’s 

Day presents! We will end the month by painting a 
butterfly using Kool-Aid. We also plan on getting 
outside for lots of walks to enjoy the nice weather 

and sunshine! June is such a great month in the 
infant room! 

 

Important Notes and 

Reminders: 
 

We will be sending home any swaddles or 

sleepsacks at the end of each week to be 

washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, 

pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in 

with their first & last name. Thanks! 

June 6-10th we will be tie dying t-shirts for our 

field day!  

June 17th- beach blast day!  

June 21st – end of year field day and picnic! Wear 

your tie dye 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Grace! 

 

 

Infant Room 
News! June 

 

 



 

 

Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

 

Congratulations to our  Infant Star Of The Month, Grace! Grace is 

a brown eyed little cutie pie in our baby room! She is 10 months old 

and has mastered holding her bottle on her own as well as working 

hard on her crawling! One of Grace’s favorite things to do during the 

day is jumping in the jumper! Grace is such a sweet little girl who is 

so easy to care for! She is easy going and always happy! Grace 

always comes to daycare super happy and ready to play! She is 

always smiling at her friends and teachers. It is just adorable! We 

know once she can talk she will make friends with all the kids! Grace 

is such a joy to have in the baby room and we love every day she is 

here with us! Congratulations Grace, we love you!!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

Outdoor Friends!  

The weekly themes, that will be keeping our 
toddlers busy this month include “Reptiles,” 

“Butterflies,” “Bugs,” “Birds”, and end the 
month with 4th of July prep! Miss. Katie will 
have the toddlers exploring different animals. 
Each week the toddlers will learn about all the 
wonders nature has to offer! Some of the fun 
activities include making frog puppets, shiny 

flies, and colorful birds! We will also be going 
outside a lot! The Toddlers will also be working 
hard on their Father’s Day presents! These little 

munchkins can’t wait to get going on these 
fun activities! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 
 

We are asking that each child bring in 

a blanket for themselves for naptime. 

We will be  sending them home at the 

end of each week to get washed. 

Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and 

any other items your child brings in. 

Thanks! 

June 6th-10th we will be tie dying 

tshirts for our field day! 

June 17th- beach blast! Bring bathing 

suits and water shoes! 

June 21st- end of year field day & 

picnic. Wear your tie dye shirt!   

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Toddler Star of the 

Month, 

Rory! 

 

Toddler Room 
News! June 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Zachary who turns 
2 this month! 

 

 



 

 

Toddlers Star Of The Month! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Rory!  Rory is such a 

ray of sunshine in our toddler room!   She is an adorable borwn hair, brown 

eyed little girl who lights up the room! Rory is such a good friend to her 

peers. She is great at sharing and helping to clean up! She is always 

willing to help a friend when they are in need! Rory is such a smart girl 

who knows all of her ABCs and will sing them loud for everyone to hear! 

She loves to play with the animal toys in the classroom and  make animal 

noises with her teachers! Rory is great at interacting with her teachers 

and peers. She is very socialable and easy to understand! We love when 

Rory sings for the class! She loves when we do circle time because that 

means more singing! We wouldn’t be surprised if she becomes a famous 

singer one day! Rory is such a great example of a star studen and we are 

lucky to have her here at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Rory, we love 

you!!!



 

 

 

   

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

 Jump into summer!  

“Jump into Summer” is the theme 

for the month of June as these 

kiddos get ready for summer fun 

and fantastic weather! Our weekly 

themes “Birds,” “Bugs,” “Weather,” 

and “Summer Fun” will keep the kids 

very busy this month! The children 

will be doing fun crafts and 

activities as they learn all about 

the different types of weather, 

bugs, and summer fun! Making bug 

finger puppets, painting with 

bubble wrap, and making an obstacle 

course are just some of the fun 

things we have planned for our 

smarties! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

If your child naps, we are asking that 

they bring in a blanket for naptime. We 

will be sending them home at the end of 

each week to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 

other items your child brings in. Thanks!  

June 6th-10th we will be tie dying tshirts 

for our field day! 

June 17th- beach blast! Bring bathing 

suits and water shoes! 

June 21st- end of year field day & picnic. 

Wear your tie dye shirt!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-k 3 Room 
News! June 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-k 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Octavia & 

Gabriel!  

Happy Birthday Liliana, Mason, 
Cormac, crew , Owen J., and Ja’ceon 

who turn 3 this month as well as 
Mellory, Luke, and Timothy who turn 

4! 

 



 

 

Pre-K 3 Stars 

Of The Month
Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the 

Month, Octavia! Octavia is in our pre-k 3 

classroom and is such a joy to be around! Octavia 

will always make you smile with a hug and her big 

brown eyes will melt your heart! She is such a 

sweet girl who genuinely cares about the people 

around her. She makes sure all her friends are 

happy and ready to play! Octavia has made so 

many friends since being at Bunny Bunch and we 

love seeing her flourish with them! Not only is 

Octavia a good friend, she is also a great make 

believe “mama” to the baby dolls in the classroom! 

She loves to hold and care for them! Octavia has shown great strides in her academics 

this year! She loves to read and participate in circle time! Often times, you can find her 

sitting at the library center reading books! Octavia absolutely loves dress up! She Can 

play fire fighter all day long! She has such a great imagination! Congratulations 

Octavia, we love you!!! 

 

Pre-k 3 is excited to announce Gabriel as their other 

star of the month!  Gabriel is the sweetest brown 

hair brown eyed cutie!  Gabriel has made great 

strides within the last few months, and we are so 

proud of him! He loves to participate in circle time 

and is always greeting his friends and teachers by 

saying Hi! He is so friendly to everyone! You can 

always count on Gabe to give the best hugs! Some 

of Gabriel’s favorite things to do at school are 

playing dress up and playing in the kitchen! Just like 

his sister, Octavia, he has a wonderful imagination! 

Gabe also loves arts and crafts. He is always ready 

when craft time comes!  Lastly, Gabriel loves to go 

outside! He is so fast when he runs and likes to 

show of his athletic abilities! Gabriel makes all of 

his teachers and friends smile when he is at school! We are so happy to have him here 

at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Gabriel, we love you!!!



 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

Graduation Preparation!  

June is such a fun month for these kids! We 

are getting ready to graduate and finally go 

off to kindergarten! June is always a sad 

month for our staff here at Bunny Bunch 

because it means saying goodbye to all our 

kiddos. However, we make up for it with all of 

the fun things we will be doing! We will be 

having lots of fun themed days! We will have 

be having a popcorn day, watermelon day, 

camping day, bubble day, beach day, and even 

a pizza party day! The kids will be so busy 

preparing Father’s day gifts, tie dying shirts, 

and getting ready for kindergarten! Our field 

trip to the children’s home schools will be a 

blast and most fun of all is our field day! We 

will play games outside and even have a picnic! 

June is the best month of the year in Pre-k!  

  

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS 

Unfortunately, due to the circumstances this 

year we ask that you do not bring any home 

items/toys besides your child’s backpack, folder, 

and water bottle.  

Please make sure your child’s water bottle is 

labled with their first and last name. Thank you!  

June 2nd- UPK field trip – wear green shirts! 

June 7th- Preschool graduation  

June 6-10th- tie dying t-shirts  

June 17th- Beach blast water day!  

June 21st- end of year field day and picnic- wear 

your tie dye!  

June 27th- official first day of summer camp!  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

UPK 
News! June  

 

 

Congratulations to our 

UPK Stars of the 

Month, 

Lee, Renesmae, Milania 

Jasmine, Reagan, Isabelle, 

Fitzgerald, Paislee, Mason, 

Noeme, and Micah  

Happy Birthday to Emilia, Bryce, 
Eloise, Jack, Zoe, and Ian all a happy 

5th birthday!  
 

 



 

 

Lee is 5 years old with blonde hair and gorgeous blue eyes. Lee is super helpful in the classroom, 

he loves to be a teachers helper. He helps teachers with getting supplies for crafts and 

projects, helping the teachers clean up the classroom, and helping classmates with their work. 

Lee enjoys picking out books and trying to read them to his classmates. Lee is eager to learn. 

He is always trying to learn more such as working on learning to read and working hard on 

learning addition. Lee Is a classroom artist, he loves doing crafts and painting, he colors the 

most beautiful pictures for his teachers, classmates and parents. Lee’s favorite part of the 

school day is circle time and doing work at centers. He is attentive to our stories during circle 

time, he sings all the song loud and proud showing off his knowledge of the months of the year, 

days of the week, and weather. Lee amazes us with his knowledge and all he can accomplish.  

Congratulations Lee, we love you!!! 

 Renesmae is a 5 year old sweetie pie in miss melissas classroom. Renesmae loves to dress in 

beautiful dresses for school every day. Renesmae is a friend to everyone in the classroom. She 

comes in every day with a beautiful smile that never leaves her face. Whenever a classmate is 

sad they can count on Renesmae for a hug and to cheer them up. Renesmae loves to color 

beautiful pictures, she draws pictures for her parents and teachers to show them how much 

she loves them. In the class room you can find renesmae playing with baby dolls, playing at the 

market buying food and pushing her babies around in the cart, and playing outside. She likes to 

be a teacher helper!  Renesmae likes to help pass out papers, collect supplies, and help her 

friends clean up. We are so proud of you Renesmae and can’t wait to see what you accomplish in 

kindergarten! Congratulations Renesmae, we love you!!! 

 

Milania is one of Miss Melissa’s stars of the month for June! Sheis a fashion diva, she always 

comes to school is adorable outfits paired with adorable accessories and a huge bow! In the 

classroom milana loves to color pictures, Play on the playground, and dancing around waving 

scarves! Milana Is great at sharing with her friends, you can always count on her to be a good 

friend. Mialania is super sweet. She has Amazing manors, she always says please, thank you, 

and your welcome. Milana loves all her class mates and teachers, she is always giving a hug and 

telling her teachers how much she loves them. Milania always puts her best work forward, she 

takes her time and tries her hardest on all of her classwork. She is smart as can be and loves 

to know off all her knowledge. We are so proud of you Milania! Congratulations, we love you!!!! 

 

 Jasmine is June’s Star of the Month! Jasmine is a sweet little girl who has a wonderful 

personality and a bright smile! She is extremely creative and loves making cool buildings using 

magnet squares with her friends. She loves to makes amazing pictures for her teacher! She 

is very kind and is always making her teacher laugh. She lets her peers play with her and 

build things as a team. She gets very excited to show her teacher what she made and likes 

to share it with her friends as well. She has a positive attitude and is welcoming. She loves 

doing yoga in class and has lots of fun singing songs from the movie with her friends. Jasmine 

is very sweet, always giving her teacher hugs and playing with her friends if they are sad. 

She enjoys time with her friends and likes when it’s time for activities like movement/dance 

time. Jasmine has improved in her handwriting, especially letter sizing when writing her 

name. She has also done a great job understanding the differences between items. Jasmine is 

such a special girl and deserves to be June’s Star of the Month!  

   



 

 

Reagan is June's Star of the Month! Reagan is a bright young lady who loves learning about 

things like letter sounds and formations, numbers, months of the year, days of the week, as 

well as other things like tornados and life cycles of frogs. She is very friendly and has tons of 

friends to play with in class. She loves making her friends and teacher laugh. She is witty and 

has a fantastic sense of humor. Reagan is the type of child you can go to just to get a laugh 

if you need a “pick me up” in your day. She has improved greatly in writing her name, most 

letters of the alphabet, and shapes! Reagan comes to school with a smile on her face and is 

always greeted by her friends when she comes in. She makes amazing structures using 

magnets and blocks and likes when her friends get to help her! When the classroom needs to be 

cleaned up, Reagan will offer to help her friends clean up so they can move on to the next 

activity. She is a good leader and often helps her friends follow along during movement songs 

and other group activities. Reagan has such a warm heart and is a valued member of classroom 103! Good job, 

Reagan!  

Isabelle is our Star Student for June in Miss Renee’s class! She has grown so much from the 

beginning of the school year and has made many new friends this year. Izzy was a very shy little 

girl in the beginning of school year, but as the year progressed she came out of her shell little by 

little. You can now spot Izzy giggling and being really silly with all of her friends. Her laugh is 

contagious and her beautiful smile lights up the room. Izzy shows a lot of courage everyday 

especially when she participates in whole group activities when she shares her answers with the 

class. One of Izzy’s favorite activities is Show and Tell. She is always so proud to share what 

she brought in and we love hearing what she has to say about it! Izzy also loves any activity 

where she can share her creative side. She is a true artist and can draw so many different 

things with so many colors. We love to see what she comes up with next and the effort she puts 

into her work shows how focused she is on doing her best! Way to go Izzy, we are so proud of you! 

Fitzgerald is Miss Renee’s Star Student for the month of June! Fitzgerald has grown so much 

since September and we have enjoyed watching him grow and develop throughout the year! 

Fitzgerald has learned how to be a good friend and has made so many friends this year! He is a 

very sweet little boy with a big heart and loves to hug his friends. We love reading stories to 

Fitzgerald because he is very attentive and loves answering questions about the stories. He 

also loves learning and signing new songs. One of his new favorites is the Baby Bumblebee Song 

but you can always hear him singing the days of the week song, and the months of the year 

calendar songs loud and proud! Fitzgerald is also a puzzle genius and is very good at making 

different things out of mega blocks. We love Fitzgerald’s creativity and how hard of a worker 

he is. He has the longest name in the classroom and he worked hard all year to write his name 

and he does it so well! We are so proud of him, Way to Go Fitzgerald, keep working hard buddy! 

Paislee was chosen for Miss Taylor’s star of the month this month! Paislee is a sweet and 

spunky little girl who is always smiling and polite! Paislee is so smart and always strives to do 

her best at everything she does! Paislee is able to write her name, identify letters, and even 

read site words! We love to see all her hard work pay off! Paislee knows how to make her friends 

smile and laugh, making her a great friend to all of her classmates! All day, Paislee loves to give 

hugs to her teachers and friends! It’s adorable to see how loving she is! Some of Paislee’s 

favorite things to do at school include coloring and drawing! She loves to make beautiful 

creations! She also really enjoys building things with magnets and blocks! Paislee has proven 

herself to be a truly great addition to our classroom! Congratulations Paislee, we love you!! 

 



 

 

Mason is Miss Taylor’s other star of the month for June! Mason is such a nice boy who is very 

creative and smart! Mason draws the most unique pictures and uses the best colors all while 

staying in the lines! He has a future of art ahead of him! Mason does so well with his 

academics. He is able to write his name on his own, knows his numbers, letters, and is 

becoming a pro at site words! Mason is most certainly Kindergarten ready! Mason’s favorite 

things to do at school are building with blocks, going to the reading center and drawing! He 

has a creative imagination and it shows! Mason is a great friend! He is always trying to make 

his friends smile and laugh! Mason has grown incredibly since the start of the school year. It 

is wonderful to see him flourish! We know he will continue to do great things in kindergarten 

next year! Congratulations Mason, we love you!!! 

 

Noeme-Sovi is one of Miss Cassandra’s stars of the month for June. Noeme was chosen 

because she is such a sweet little girl who has grown so much this school year. She is 

always giving her teachers “hug attacks” and always checking to make sure everyone is 

feeling okay. Noeme-Sovi loves telling her teachers and friends how much she loves them. 

She is such a smart little girl who is such a hard worker. She always completes all her 

work. Noeme loves to play with the ocean animals and connectors. She always builds the 

best creations; she is good at sharing with her friends and making sure no one is feeling 

left out. She loves to tell stories and participate in circle time singing the Days of the 

Week and Months of the year songs. She is a great friend to everyone and such a 

pleasure to have in class. We are so proud of you!! Congratulations Noeme, we love you!! 

 

 Micah is one of Miss Cassandra’s stars of the month for June. Micah was chosen 

because he is such a sweet boy who is a great friend to everyone. He came into our 

classroom in April and he did such a good job with the transition. He is so smart, he 

always completes his work to the best of his ability and always does his best to color 

inside the lines. It’s so impressive to see how talented Micah is at all his work! Micah 

loves hugs and is always super kind to his friends. He loves to play with magnets and 

legos. He builds awesome creations with his friends and uses his nig imagination! Micah is 

really good at sharing and making sure that no friend ever feels left out. He is such a 

pleasure to have in class and we love seeing him waiting for our class in Miss Donna’s 

room! We are so proud of you!!! Congratulations Micah, we love you!!!! 

 

 

  



 

 

 Memorial Day Picnic!  



 

 

 


